Sent: 2024/10/08 10:14 AM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0350 81 VICTORIAVILLE ROAD

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hi,

I am not in favour of this approval of drive way extension, as this will effect my property valuation. This will encourage room rentals and will be unsafe for our kids.

I do not support this approval.

Thanks/Regards
Uday Grover

>

From: UDAY GROVER <